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CITY OF WHEATLAND 
  

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
STAFF REPORT 

 

March 12, 2019 
 
 
SUBJECT: Wheatland Flood Risk Reduction Feasibility Study  
 
PREPARED BY:   Jim Goodwin, City Manager 
 
 

Recommendation 
 

Receive progress report on completion of the Wheatland Flood Risk Reduction Feasibility Study 
 

Background/Discussion 
 

In May 2016 the City Council adopted Resolution 08-2016 approving an application to the 
California Department of Water Resources (DWR) Small Community Flood Risk Reduction 
(SCFRR) Program.  The purpose of the program is to help small communities conduct feasibility 
studies leading to the design and construction or implementation of flood risk reduction projects 
with proven feasibility.  Wheatland was awarded $500,000 to complete the project.  The contract 
was executed on April 12, 2018 by the former City Manager and by DWR on July 26, 2018.   
The City Council approved a contract with MBK Engineers in September 2018 for completion of 
the project.   
 
Work on the study is underway, and representatives of MBK Engineers will be present to 
provide a progress report and answer any questions you may have about the study. 
 
  


